
 YEAR 10 
WORK 

EXPERIENCE 

We are in need of some more placements for our current Year 10s who have the opportunity to have 2 
days work experience on Monday 21st and Tuesday 22nd July 2025. 

 

Work experience offers numerous benefits, including practical skill development, career exploration, and 
enhanced employability. It helps students to try out different career paths, gain confidence, and 
understand what it's like to work in a particular field. Additionally, it can improve key skills, such as 
communication and teamwork, and begin to build networks.  

 

If you could offer a placement to one of our current Year 10 students please complete the form below so 
we can help to match those students still looking for work placements. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/XT6YmbEYee 

https://forms.office.com/e/XT6YmbEYee

